Dear members of Smiths Wood, I am here today to talk about how we are trying to make a difference in the way we think about the food we eat.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been researching the impact the food we eat has on global emissions. Did you know a quarter of global emissions come from food? Moreover, more than half of food emissions come from beef and lamb.
I want Smith’s Wood to set an example and make a change. Within school, I have petitioned our head mistress to consider the sustainability of our school dinner menu. I believe that our school should only be serving beef or lamb one day a week. 
In addition, and as a change I believe we could encourage in our community, I am proposing that we have a meet free day at school, where we make everyone, pupils and staff alike; consider ways to change their eating habits. I believe, with your help,  ‘Meat-Free Fridays’ could become not only a school initiative, but a whole community one.
Thank you for listening.
